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Project Update 

Project: Scotch Ridge Road Improvement Project 

Date: September 9, 2022 

 

Weekly Overview, Sep 6th – Sep 9th  

• McClure has continued discussions with CenturyLink and Communication 

Innovations 

o CenturyLink and CI have provided updates on their schedules and 

relocation plans 

• McClure has followed up with all utilities within the project limits to verify locations 

and possible conflicts 

 

 

What to Expect Next Week, Sep 12th – Sep 16th 

• CenturyLink will be in to complete the temporary overhead relocation at the 

intersection of IA 5 and Scotch Ridge 

• Reilly will remove 2 panels for the radius along the SB lanes of Scotch Ridge Rd at 

the Bluestem intersection 

o This will allow CI to trench back far enough to adjust their line in an open 

trench 

o The removals are shown in the attachment as a red triangle 

o Removals will be approximately 30-40ft  

 

 

A lot depends on how relocations and removals go late next week. If relocations are 

finished by the end of next week and Communications Innovations can be in right 

behind the pavement removals, we could see two night time closures of Scotch Ridge 

Road for the Storm Sewer cross runs happen the week of 9/19.  

 

 

 

 


